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Night work on Memorial Avenue, Kellyville, from 
Monday 6 August 

The NSW Government is planning to upgrade Memorial Avenue 
to a four lane road to meet the future transport needs of Sydney’s 
north west. 
Roads and Maritime is planning to upgrade Memorial Avenue, Kellyville, to manage current traffic as well 
as allow for the expected increases in traffic due to residential and commercial development in the area. 

As part of the project, Roads and Maritime will be undertaking some testing and sampling investigations on 
Memorial Avenue from Monday 6 August. 

The work is to obtain pavement samples which will include the following: 
• Drilling pavement and taking samples
• Filling the resultant core-holes with rapid set concrete.

Our work schedule

To minimise the impact to the road network, the work will be completed at night. There will be up to 4 shifts 
of night work between Monday 6 August and Friday 31 August between 8pm and 5am, weather 
permitting. 

We have provided a map to show the work location. 

How will the work affect you? 

There will be some noise and light associated with this work. We will make every effort to minimise noise by 
arranging the work in stages at different locations across this period.  No more than two consecutive 
night shifts will be carried out in the same location. We will focus portable light on the working area to 
minimise light spilling over into nearby residences. 

Traffic changes 

Temporary traffic changes are in place along Memorial Avenue to ensure the work zone is safe for road 
workers and motorists. Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. 

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 
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Contact 

We are committed to minimising the impact of project work on the community and will continue to keep you 
informed as the project progresses. If you have any questions, would like to register for project updates or 
have any feedback, please call 1800 784 847 or email Memorial.Avenue.Upgrade@rms.nsw.gov.au. For 
more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au  

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

. 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 784 847. 

Location of work 
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